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Dear Saint Kentigern Community 
 
As many of you may have heard or seen in the media, this week we informed our students that the 
College Head Boy has been stood down for not upholding the standards we expect of our students. Our 
other three Senior Prefects will continue to lead the College. 
 
We have a very clear code of conduct at the College and we set and expect very high standards from 
our students and our student leaders in particular. Regrettably, it appears that on this occasion these 
were not met. 
 
Consistent with our practice at the College, the Head Boy has been sent home pending further review. 
 
I am sure that you will understand our obligations around privacy of persons and more particularly, 
matters involving young people and their interests.  
 
The College and the Trust Board are continuing to review this matter. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Bruce Goodfellow 
Chairman of the Trust Board 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


